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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 
October 22, 2020 

 
Chairman Pitt reconvened the meeting at 3:00 pm that was recessed yesterday at 1:33 pm. 
Present outside of the Frost Free Library were Selectman Paight, Selectman Nelson, Ellen 
Smith, Town Administrator and DPW Director Craig Cashman. 
 
The group was joined by Joshua Saucier, PE Senior Project Manager, DuBois & King.   
 
TA Smith reviewed with Mr. Saucier the Partial Site Plan and the rough estimated placement 
of the proposed addition.  The group is concerned about the underground waterway and is 
interested in finding out if there is anything that can be done to minimize the risk to the 
system when the addition is built.  Mr. Cashman, Mr. Saucier and Selectman Nelson went 
into the tunnel to see what was there. Mr. Saucier is going to discuss this with his 
colleagues.  Some suggested measures were discussed like pinpointing exactly how close 
the addition will be to the system and perhaps there is a recommended distance to minimize 
the possibility of damage or maybe fill or metal plates could be utilized to protect the system 
during construction.  Mr. Saucier will get back to TA Smith with additional information. 
 
Selectman Nelson moved and Selectman Paight seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting 
at 4:15 pm, vote to adjourn was unanimous. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Ellen Smith 
Town Administrator 
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